AACT Kitt Scholarship

The American Association of Candy
Technologists (AACT) has an-
nounced that Allison Brenner has
been selected to receive the 2022 - -

2023 John Kitt Memorial Scholarship. \ I M

Brenner is a senior at Texas A& M  Allison Brenner

University studying food science and technology. She
is active in the food science club, and was club presi-
dent last year. This year, she is the vice president of
chapter engagement for the IFT Student Association.
Last summer, she completed a product development
internship with Unilever in New Jersey. After gradu-
ation, she plans on working in the food industry as a
product developer or as a production leader.

The scholarship is given in memory of honored
candy technologist, John Kitt, who passed away in
2009. He had worked at Kraft, Nabisco, Standard
Brands and Knechtel Laboratories. Kitt shared his
knowledge with the confectionery industry through
talks and articles. Applications for the 2023 - 2024
scholarship will open in the spring.

AACT is a professional group of individuals
dedicated to the advancement of the confectionery
industry and its interests.
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